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World Men, Women & Masters Snooker Championships 
Antalya - Turkey 4th to 17th November 2022 

Men’s Championships: 5th to 11th November 
                         Women and Masters Championships: 11th to 17th November 

 
 

Dear IBSF Members,                                                                                               Date: 15th July 2022 
 

On behalf of the IBSF Executive and the Turkish Billiards Federation TBF, I have the pleasure of 
inviting you to send your players to participate in the 2022 World Snooker Championships (Women, 
Men & Masters). 
 

Each country is allowed to send, 3 players to each Championship (Women, Men, and Masters).  
Each region is allowed to send the Winner and Runner up of its regional championship.  
The host country is allowed to enter a minimum of 1 player in each group plus additional players to balance 
the number of players in the groups. 
 

Please enter your players’ names and details into the IBSF website using the password emailed to you. Please 
note that your player picture should not be less than 300 dpi. 
 

The closing date for entries is 1st October 2022. 
 

The entry fee will be US$ 100.00 per player and must be paid to the IBSF Treasurer before the start of the 
Championships. 
 

Countries that have not paid the IBSF annual membership for 2022 will not be allowed to use the online 
system to enter their players.  
Members with outstanding fees who wish to register players are requested to send a letter of commitment 
that they will pay the membership fees prior to the start of the competition. We will then open the online 
entry system for them. However, their players will only be able to play if the said fees are paid to IBSF 
before the start of the competitions.  
Member countries are requested to pay any outstanding membership fees at the event. These fees will 
then be reflected in the financial report presented at the AGM. 
 

Referees 
12 International Referees from outside Turkey are invited to participate. 
The number of referees allocated for each IBSF Region is as follows: 
Africa 1, America: 1, Asia: 4, Europe: 5, Oceania: 1.   
 

Nominations of referees must be sent to the regional referee associations before the 1st of September 2022. 
International referees will receive a subsidy of US$ 400 from the IBSF (Air ticket support).  
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